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Dear Circuit Contact 
Weekly Circuit News Thursday 14th December 2023, No. 056 
If you have anything you would like to be included, please send to the Circuit Office before midday on Thursday for it 
to be included in that week’s news.  
 

 
Please Note 
The Circuit Office will be closed from 4.30pm on Tuesday 19th December 2023 and will re-open on 
Tuesday 2nd January 2024.  
 
If you have any urgent matters, please contact Rev’d Jill Marsh on super@covnunmethodist.og.uk 
or 07869 701309 
 
Merry Christmas to you and God bless you with peace and joy for the year to come. 
 

 
Bedworth Methodist Church Carol Singing at Tesco  
Once again, we will be joining together to sing carols at Tesco, Bedworth as part of our church mission to take the 
Christmas message out to the shoppers. Please come along and wear something Christmassy. 
We will be singing on 2 dates: - 
Thursday 14th December 6.30pm – 8pm   
and   
Tuesday 19th December 1.30pm – 3pm 
 
Collycroft Methodist Church  
Please come along and join the children of Collycroft Sunday Scene as they present their Wise Owl Nativity on 
Sunday 17th December 2023 at 10.30am. 
 
The nativity will be followed by Collycroft Methodist Church Christmas Celebration Fundraiser at 12pm please see 
the attached poster with more information. 
 
CIRCUIT CHURCHES CHRISTMAS DAY SERVICES 2023 
Arley                         No Service 
Atherstone              10am Rosemary Clemo 
Balsall Common     10am Rev’d Jane Braund 
Bedworth                10.30am joining at Collycroft 
Central Hall             10.30am Rev’d Stephen Willey 
Collycroft                 10.30am John Prickett – Bedworth joining 
Earlsdon                  10.30am Rev’d Graham Gee 
Fillongley                 10.00am Joining with Corley 
Horeston Grange   10am Eddie Reubens 
Meriden                  10am Rev’d Ian Coates 
Nuneaton                10am Rev’d Jill Marsh 
Radford                   10am Penny McAinsh 
Ridge Lane              No Service 
Ryton                       No Service 
Woodside               10.00am Rev’d Doreen Koffie-Williams 
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Woodside Avenue Methodist Church - Beat Those January Blues!  
All are welcome to woodsides games and cra� a�ernoons on Wednesdays in January. 
Please prayerfully consider neighbours or anyone that might need transport or warmth or company at this cold and 
o�en difficult �me of year. 
If anyone has spare wool, card making materials or games or would like further informa�on, offer to help, or book a 
place please contact-  
Paula McClenaghan 
Parish Nurse 
nurse@covnunmethodist.org.uk  
tel/text 07869715659 
 
Bedworth Methodist Church - Name this local preacher  
Have a go and see if you can 'Name this local preacher and win a prize!' 
���� contact Kath  on 07843250467 if you 
think you know.  

 
 
 
Hidden Hardship Exhibition at Coventry Cathedral  
‘Hidden Hardship: Everyday experience, coping strategies, and barriers to wellbeing in rural Britain’ is a par�cipatory 
research project funded by the Bri�sh Academy that has examined people’s experiences of hardship in the rural 
North Cotswolds.  
 
The exhibi�on will launch in the Chapel of Unity at Coventry Cathedral on Tuesday 30th January 2024 from 3pm – 
4.30pm. 
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